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Sales Tax Received for September 
 

New Braunfels, Texas — The City of New Braunfels has announced an overall increase of $173,686 or 7.3% in 

sales taxes received in November (for the month of September) compared to the same month last year.   

 "The City will end FY 2015-16 up $1,840,946 or 6.9% when compared to the same twelve month period last 

year" said Martie Simpson, Director of Finance.  “We are very pleased to see the increase for the month as well as 

the year."  
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